
AsTumbo/Finegayan Elementary July 17, 2015 

Kindergarten takes a closer look at the live 

specimens and compare them to the pictures 

in the handout.  

We were very lucky to have Mrs. Phoebe Wall and the Rhino 

Team from the University of Guam give an informative 

presentation on the effects of the rhino beetle on our coconut 

trees here on Guam.  Students learned not only the life cycle 

of this pest and when it is best to catch them, they give tips 

on how to catch them and who to contact in the event they 

find one or more beetles or larva.  Students were able to hold 

the beetles, identify male and female, and even received rhino 

beetle decal.  For information on what to do if you find a rhi-

no beetle, please contact: Guam Plant Inspection Facility (PIF) 

at 475-1427  

REMINDERS... 

 July 20 to July 24—ASSESSMENT 

WEEK 

 Tuesday July 21—Liberation Day,  

 NO SCHOOL 

 Wednesday, July 22—Classes     

Resume 

 Tuesday, July 28—Last Day of 

Summer School and                

Awards Ceremony  and Exhibit

(8:30 AM) 

AWARDS CEREMONY AND EXHIBIT 

With the ending of our summer school program, we would 

like to invite all our parents to come to our awards ceremony 

to recognize our students’ hard work and efforts over the past 

two months.  The ceremony is scheduled for: 

DATE: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 

TIME: 8:30 AM 

PLACE: AsTumbo Elementary Cafeteria 

A student work exhibit will also be on display to see all the 

learning that has been happening in the classrooms.   

2nd Grade look on as one of the Rhino 

Team explains the life cycle.  

1st grade tries to 

figure out which 

is the female 

and which is the 

male. 

(left) 3rd grade 

students take a 

closer look at the 

handout to help 

them answer 

questions.  

(above) 4th 

grade is asked to 

examine the bee-

tles and identify 

which is male 

and female.  
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